
DEADWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH – DECEMBER, 2013 

 

There were reports concerning a poaching incident, on private property, Wednesday, 
November 6, at 6:45 p.m.  The Sheriff and Game Warden were called, and appropriate 
action taken.  West Fork Rd. 

Reports were made of a man brandishing a firearm in downtown Deadwood and 
Highway 36 E Deadwood the week of November 10.   

To report incidents, call Maryanne (3099), or Marina (3497)  

 

The next meeting of DNW members will be the second Thursday, January 9, 2014, at  
7 p.m. at the Community Center, Deadwood.  

 


